FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Emergency funds available to prevent homelessness
Open to residents in Langlade, Oconto, Manitowoc, and Marinette counties

GREEN BAY, Wis. (Feb. 11, 2021) — As more families face eviction in the new year, Catholic Charities of the
Diocese of Green Bay joins with its national organization, Catholic Charities USA (CCUSA), and the Felician
Sisters of North America to make available emergency funds. Thanks to the recent creation of the “Francis
Fund for Eviction Prevention,” Catholic Charities has been awarded $10,000 to be distributed locally to those
who are in extreme danger of losing their homes or in need of emergency rental assistance.

“As the pandemic continues and the weather becomes bitterer, many people are living on the brink of
homelessness, and they are terrified,” said Karmen Lemke, director of Catholic Charities. “The Felician Sisters,
founded in the spirit of St. Francis of Assisi and clearly walking in the footsteps of the saint, joined CCUSA to
initiate this emergency fund at a moment when people are increasingly desperate. We are grateful to receive
dollars locally to help those in need.”

In these uncertain times, we know that many families are suffering the burden of unemployment and food
insecurity. It is unconscionable that they should also face the fear of losing their homes. Thanks to generous
donors and partners like CCUSA, Catholic Charities has the resources and expertise to get help into the hands
of those in need.

We know the needs are great. But according to a recent study, the counties in Wisconsin reporting the highest
rates of foreclosures are Langlade, Oconto, Manitowoc, and Marinette. Due to the significant need in those
counties, that is where the grant is being applied.

Limited dollars are available, please inquire soon. If you or someone you know qualifies, please contact
Catholic Charities at 920-272-8234, toll free at 877-500-3580 ext. 8234, or via email at charitiesgb@qgbdioc.org
to learn more.

Founded in 1918, Catholic Charities provides social services to residents in the 16 counties of Northeastern
Wisconsin that make up the Diocese of Green Bay. These services include mental health counseling; family
strengthening programs to refugee and immigrant communities; adoption; preghancy and parenting support
services; post adoption; budget counseling; and more. Catholic Charities serves all individuals, regardless of
their background or faith. Please visit www.newcatholiccharities.org to learn more and view all services.
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Who we are: As friends and followers of Jesus, the Catholic Diocese of Green Bay is devoted to fostering
households and communities of discipleship through the mission and ministry of the Catholic Church. We are
missionary disciples striving to lead all people to the Kingdom of God. Established in 1868, the diocese is
composed of 324,000 Catholics in 16 counties: Brown, Calumet, Door, Florence, Forest, Kewaunee, Langlade,
Manitowoc, Marinette, Menominee, Oconto, Outagamie, Shawano, Waupaca, Waushara and Winnebago.

Contact: Justine Lodl, director of communications, at 920-272-8213 or jlodl@gbdioc.org; or Sarah Gietman,
communications coordinator, at 920-272-8209 or sgietman@gbdioc.org.
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